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August 22, 2006  
 
By Electronic Mail and Overnight Mail 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98054 
 
RE: Response to Additional Questions from Staff Regarding Cingular’s Annual Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier Report for 2005 and Future Annual Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find Cingular’s response to the additional questions it received from 
Staff on August 11, 2006, regarding its Annual Eligible Telecommunications Carrier Report for 
2005 and Future Annual Plan (“Report”) filed on July 31, 2006 pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 
and WAC 480-123-070.   
 
The information in the response is confidential and proprietary information for which Cingular 
seeks confidential treatment pursuant to RCW 80.04.095.  Consistent with Commission practice, 
Cingular has specifically designated the information that is confidential and provided both the 
complete responses – printed on yellow paper, marked “CONFIDENTIAL” and enclosed in a 
separate envelope marked “CONFIDENTIAL pursuant to RCW 80.04.095”.  Cingular has not 
provided a public response as the entire response is confidential.    
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this additional response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cin dy  J.  Man heim  
 
Cindy J. Manheim 
 
 
 
 


